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Dear Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forest,

 

Comments on the IDFG Sheep Collaring Project

 

My wife and I are 100% against our federal Forest Service once again giving in to local and state politicians.

These politicians seemingly are constantly trying to erode, reduce and change for local profits provisions of our

environmental laws - which protect All Americans' national forests, NOT local Idaho's forests.

 

Shame on the Forest Service for being willing to erode the wilderness by allowing more

&amp;quot;special&amp;quot; helicopter runs - degrading one of All Americans special wild places. Follow the

law please. Stop locals from trying to skirt it, bend it or ignore it, please.

 

Please stand tall in the saddle against the local and state power broker's pressures. Please do not allow the

wilderness law to be broken even if the excuse - this time - maybe is worth while.

 

If Idaho has to get at bighorn sheep on our lands, let them pack in with horses or mules and do their work

lawfully.

 

No to these helicopter flights, please. And no to further &amp;quot;special&amp;quot; deals for Idaho or anyone

to erode All American's nation forest wilderness.

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,

Dave Potter

3930 Rio Vista Way

Klamath Falls, OR 97603

541-850-3808

 

 


